
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

21 May 2014 
 

Our meeting began at 1901, with Mike Stansberry in charge. Following intros all 
around, we read the minutes from the previous meeting. It was noted that Almagre is the 
correct spelling, and with that correction a motion to accept the minutes was made and 
passed. 

 
The Treasurer was not present, but reported that our funds are OK. 
 
It was noted that our repeater auto-patch is not available. 
 
Under Old Business – The planned repeater site at Lake George, the paperwork 

has been sent to the “latest” forest service fellow. 
 
We also need suggestions for meeting programs. 
 
The club would like to purchase Mike Bernstein’s equipment and site located on 

Almagre. Don Johnson will work on this. 
 
Don Johnson had brought in copies of the ARES frequency list, and brought more 

with him tonight. 
 
Under New Business – It was discussed that we still do not have access to our 

current NX0G.org website. We either need to gain access, or move the site. It is currently 
on Tom Dawson’s server. We have left messages and received no replys. 

 
Dean Buckhouse and Bill Wallick are to look for past credentials to the site and 

Don Johnson will try to contact Tom. 
 
We had a general discussion labeled Lightening Memoirs.  
 
Field Day will be June 28 and 29 at Dean Buckhouse’s location in Lake George. 

This is the same weekend as the Pikes Peak Hill Climb. 
 
We had a general discussion labeled Packet Memoirs. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2026 
 
Seven members and one guest present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 
 


